


Corporate 
Sustainability &  
the ECO Team
CAP is committed to corporate 
sustainability. One of our Strategic Plan 
objectives is to “Commit to continued 
environmental improvement in waste 
management, reduction and disposal; 
increased recycling; acquisition of 
environmentally friendly vehicles; 
increasing facilities’ energy efficiencies; 
increasing paperless office methods, etc.” 

To help achieve this objective, CAP 
employees came together to form the 
12-person ECO Team, which works in 
cooperation with the Environmental 
Department. 

Reduce
• Placards were placed by sinks to encourage water conservation.
• A “lights out/power down” initiative was implemented.
• Reverse osmosis units and water coolers are available in all office 
buildings, reducing water bottle usage.
• Web-x, Go-to-Meeting and teleconferencing are utilized 
whenever possible to reduce vehicle usage.
• Bulk fluids are purchased in the vehicle shop rather than quart 
bottles for vehicle maintenance.
• Digital workflow is utilized for many forms, including expense 
reports, safety reporting, purchase orders, etc.
• Electronic communication is used extensively, including 
newsletters, e-vites, memos, and the electronic bulletin board.
• Pump schedules for CAP’s Pumping Plants were moved into an 
electronic maintenance management dashboard, saving paper 
used by daily faxes to pumping plants.
• Employees were given the option to sign up for direct deposit for 
employee reimbursements, saving paper and staff distribution time.

Reuse
CAP has reuse bins where employees deposit items to be sorted and 
sent to the following places for reuse:
• CAP’s Reuse Room - tools and office supplies are available for 
reuse by other CAP employees. 

•Treasures for Teachers – office supplies and other craft materials are 
re-used by teachers in the classroom.
•Heard Museum – packing materials are sent for reuse; approximately 

84 cubic yards in the first year.
•Food banks – plastic bags are donated for food distribution.

•AZ StRUT - old computers are donated for educational purposes in 
Arizona non-profit organizations and schools.

• Lions Sight and Hearing and Cell Phones for Soldiers – eyeglasses, cell 
phones and hearing aids are donated.

Recycle
•In 2013, CAP implemented a single-stream recycling program, with bins 

under every desk, work station and printer.
•Community bins for non-single stream recyclables were labeled and placed 

in high-traffic locations for scrap metals, foam and soft plastics.  Single stream 
recycling was later expanded to include the pumping plant locations.

•CAP collects used pens and writing implements for recycling through 
TerraCycle.

•Recycling goals are included in employees’ job performance plans and CAP’s 
Big 5 annual goals.

Energy Reduction
•Programmable thermostats were installed at Headquarters buildings so temperatures 

are adjusted during non-work hours.
•Lighting has been upgraded to LED lighting and energy-efficient fluorescent bulbs; motion 

sensors were installed in offices and conference rooms.
•Five CAP mountaintop communication sites are powered by solar and/or wind.

•Reflective paint was used on the exteriors of Headquarters buildings; “cool wall” paint 
generates a 5% energy savings.

•Electric vehicles are used around Headquarters to reduce fuel consumption.

The ECO Team and Environmental Department have worked with CAP employees to reach the following accomplishments.
Water Conservation
•	 Headquarters bathrooms have low flow toilets and motion-

activated faucets and toilets.
•	 A night-watering irrigation system was implemented to conserve 

water by reducing evaporation; only native plants are used.
•	 All showers have low flow shower heads.
•	 The ECO Team developed a facilities water conservation plan 

with the goals of promoting water reduction and conservation 
throughout facilities and improving water use efficiency.

Trip Reduction Program
CAP has a comprehensive and ongoing trip reduction program, 
with approximately 15% of all employees in vanpools or carpools, 
allowing us to achieve a low 67.22% rate of single occupant vehicle 
travel. We provide year-round messages about carpools, vanpools 
and trip reduction information to employees through our electronic 
bulletin boards, newsletters and email. Our program includes:

Vanpools – CAP provides a subsidy of $250 per vanpool each 
month. We currently have 29 employees in vanpools.

Compressed workweek – A four-day workweek for all employees 
was implemented, reducing trips by 20%.

Incentives 
•	 Each carpooler receives $100 a year in gas cards; we have 29 

carpoolers. 
•	 Employees who use alternative modes of transportation are 

automatically entered in a quarterly drawing for $25 value prizes.
•	 Preferred, covered parking spaces are reserved for alternative 

mode transportation users.
•	 Bike racks, showers and lockers are available for those who choose 

to bike or walk to work.
•	 CAP provides a “guaranteed ride home” for alternative mode users in 

the event of an emergency or illness.

Natural Environment
•	 Fish are stocked in the canal to control weeds and pests rather than using 

pesticides and herbicides.
•	 Fish barriers are maintained along sensitive streams to prevent canal fish 

from invading sensitive indigenous fish habitats.
•	 CAP works with the Adobe Mountain Wildlife Center for protection and 

education of nesting Great Horned Owls at Headquarters.
•	 CAP is a member, financial contributor and actively involved in the Lower 

Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program, working toward protection 
and recovery of endangered species and protection of wildlife habitat.

•	 CAP operates recharge projects that either directly store water underground or 
preserve groundwater through river water irrigation.

•	 During construction of the canal, many environmental precautions were taken.
»» Archaeological studies were performed prior to construction; 5,000 historic sites were 

documented and 600 of them excavated.
»» Biological studies were performed for natural animal migrations and crossings; wildlife 

bridges were constructed where appropriate, and high fences were built to keep large 
animals from drowning.

»» 45 wildlife watering sites were constructed away from the canal.
»» Cacti and other native plants were salvaged and re-vegetated to replace wildlife habitat 

disrupted by construction.
»» Construction near bald eagle nests was scheduled to avoid nesting season.

•	 Provide support and review of CAP’s Integrated Pest Management Plan.
•	 CAP sponsors the Phoenix Adopt-a-Street Program to keep a one-mile stretch of roadway by the HQ 

Campus clean of trash and debris.

       Partnerships,  
      Sponsorships &      
     Memberships
     - Partner, Water Use It Wisely
    -  Partners with SRP on conservation messaging
    - Sponsored more than 50 conservation-related  
     programs
   - Partner, EPA WaterSense program
  - Member, Project WET
  -  Partner, “Who’s Green” website
   - Central Arizona Groundwater Replenishment  
      District (CAGRD) provides water conservation  
      grants
   - Member, Arizona Businesses Advancing  
      Sustainability 
     - Partner with Tucson Electric Power to  
         promote water and energy conservation.

Recognition
- 2012 & 2013 Gold Medal for Best Workplace 
for Commuters Race to Excellence
  - 2014 First Place Award from Valley Metro  
   for Outstanding Trip Reduction Program  
    (150-499 employees)
     - CAP’s Fleet Services Department was  
        named an Arizona Green Shop by the 
          Automotive Service Association of                     
           Arizona (ASA) and Arizona Department 
            of Environmental Quality.
              - CAP has received the Partners in  
                Conservation Award two years in a 
                  row from the Department of the 
                   Interior for its cooperation and 
                    collaboration on Colorado River 
                      issues.


